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WEST JENSEN CW, LLC

West Jensen PUD, Phase 1B, Parcel 6.6, Mister Car Wash



410 Park Place Blvd., Suite #100

727 669-2900 ext. 242 rmyers@boosdevelopment.com









April 21, 2023
Via Electronic Mail

Martin County BOCC
Growth Management Department
2401 SE Monterey Rd
Stuart, FL 34996

RE: Professional Engineering Services
Proposed MCW
NW Federal Hwy. & NW Goldenrod Rd
Jensen Beach, FL 

Narrative

We would like to request a Major Site Plan Review for our proposed project located at NW 
Federal Highway & NW Goldenrod Road, Jensen Beach, FL. We are proposing a 5,300 SF 
single tunnel car wash on the 1.77-acre parcel 6.6 of the West Jensen PUD. The proposed 
construction plans showing the 130’ car wash tunnel, 30 vac stations, and pay station with 
vehicular stacking are included for staff’s review and comment. The pre application meeting was 
held on January 5, 2023.

Sincerely,

THOMAS ENGINEERING GROUP

                                                                                                               
Edward McDonald, P.E
Principal







June 20, 2023
Via Electronic Mail

Martin County BOCC
Growth Management Department
2401 SE Monterey Rd
Stuart, FL 34996

RE: Professional Engineering Services
Property Transfer Statement
Mister Car Wash
1855 Goldenrod Rd,
Jensen Beach, FL 34967

To Whom It May Concern,

We are proposing a 5,411 SF Mister Car Wash. This automatic car wash tunnel is located at the lot off NW 
Federal Highway & NW Goldenrod Rd, Parcel Number 17-37-41-004-002-00010-0. The vacant 1.77-acre 
lot is a part of the master development PUD – West Jensen as parcel 6.6. The one-story building is 5,411 
SF with 30 Vacuum stalls and 14 standard parking spaces.

The Final Plat has not been recorded as of the date of this submittal.  Once the plat is recorded, the property 
will be transferred.  Until such time, it is still owned by the Jensen Beach Land Company, LTD.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 813-
379-4100 or directly via email at emcdonald@thomaseg.com.  

Sincerely,

THOMAS ENGINEERING GROUP

                                                                                                               
Edward McDonald, P.E
Principal














